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Dear Redistribution Committee, 
  
I write to object to the draft plans to abolish the federal seat of North Sydney in the proposed 
2024 NSW redistribution and instead I support: 
  

1. Keeping the divisions of both Warringah and North Sydney, and 
2. Zali Steggall and Kylea Tink’s objections submissions to the proposed redistribution 

   
I live in Seaforth and have been based in the Northern Beaches for 15 years and have raised 
my children here. Since 2019, I have witnessed and participated in a remarkable revival of 
civic engagement in Warringah and North Sydney involving thousands of residents from 
diverse backgrounds and age groups. Many, like myself, are first-time participants in 
democratic processes. These communities have united, volunteering countless hours to 
support independent MPs who prioritize local interests and represent their communities. This 
community movement has instilled a strong sense of pride in residents belonging to both 
electorates.  
 
Regards 
Liz Migliorini 
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